
RECEIVED  JUL  18 2us

TQ Whom lt May Concern,

`v`v'e  have  been  repairing and  maintaining the  alley between  314  Main Street .;irid  31 'v:i  !\1r::r;  S...rL`ei   r\.h~i

fj\'er 20 years.   Prior to that,  our family had taken  care  of it for over 20 yea.'.i\,  L.nc!er tr`c  c,.`*t`v'nershiFj `r,;`E

Steve and  Marilyn Vilegi.  We are asking to permanently take over ownership of the alle`y  so that w{=

can  continue {o make improvements and  repairs.  We have already pavec!  GL]ite  a  i.=.t\. r3f  t*'i€t `ii Sa

ieac"ng from the alley to where  it connects to Sheldon Ave.   We woulc!  likfj t:r::  i:t}ri.:; :` ih h`= ?.y`,:-:? 'I,,i,',`-r}i'  ?, i

i+ial  it is safer for tenants and customers to usep

Tr!.ank you for your consideratiori.

Ver\/trulyyours,

Fiicn and  Heather Vilegi


